
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

AUCE Local 5 
College of New Caledonia 
3330 22nd Avenue 
Prince George, B.C. 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

March 12, 1981 

At the Executive meeting on March 5, 1981, the members voted 
to show support for you in your struggle to obtain a 
satisfactory agreement with your employer. 

Enclosed please find a cheque in the amount of $250.00 which we 
hope will be of use to you under the present circumstances. 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors to settle this 
dispute. 

In Solidarity, 

Wendy G. Lymer 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 
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